23rd January 2020

D F BRIDGE AT ALLERDENE
A1 - BIRTLEY - TO - COAL HOUSE IMPROVEMENT SCHEME

Dear Sir
Following our attendance at the meeting to discuss the widening of the bridge at
Allerdene, we were shocked that no plans were available to view.

On leamning exactly where and what was involved we were greatly concerned.
Widening and moving the bridge will bring more traffic into the area, Smithy Lane as it
implies is a narrow lane leading to Lamesley Village, with our Church and Village Hall at
the crossroads, we believe the widening of this bridge will produce more traffic causing
problems for Village and Village Buildings.

Also pollution, inconvenience and traffic noise to our beautiful historic Village of

Lamesley.
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